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Dear Parent/Carer        9 June 2020 
 
School Transport September 2020/21 
 
As we start to put plans into place for a return to normal in September we are aware that this may 
not be the case and we continue to await further guidance from the Government regarding this.  As 
part of the process we have been looking at transport to school and are planning for this along the 
same lines as this current school year.   
 
We have agreements in principle with all our providers that the same school services will be offered 
in the next school year.  I must stress this is subject to social distancing and other Government 
guidelines and  we will of course keep parents fully updated of all developments as and when we 
receive them.   
 
We are also in constant contact with South Yorkshire Transport Passenger Executive (SYPTE) and 
Doncaster LA in planning for September and again any updates will be shared with parents.   
 
As a School we will continue to offer subsidised services in the 3 areas that are not covered by First 
Buses or Nottinghamshire County Council.  These three routes which are organised by McAuley are 
listed below:  
 

Route 1 Commencing at Campsall then stopping at Toll Bar and Bentley and then directly on to 
school 

Route 2 Commencing at Denaby Main then stopping at Conisbrough, Sprotbrough and then 
directly on to school 

 
Route 1 and 2 will only run in the morning and pupils will have to make their own way home in the 
afternoon.  Although the services will be subsidised by McAuley there will be a fee £17.27 per month 
per pupil for this service.  This will have to be paid a month in advance to reserve a place. 
 

Route 3 Commencing at Tickhill straight to McAuley and then a return in the afternoon from 
McAuley to Tickhill 

 
The cost of this service is £58.81 per month per pupil.  This will have to be paid a month in advance 
to reserve a place. 
 
All payments will commence on the 1st of the month starting in September.   
 
Please email mallison@mcauley.org.uk by 26th June with your child’s name and form and which 
route you wish to book onto. 
 
Booking on these services will be on a first come, first serve basis.  Once you have reserved the seat 
you will receive further information. 
 

mailto:mallison@mcauley.org.uk


Pupils traveling from the Retford area via the Wilfreda Beehive service will receive timings of these 
routes in due course.  
  
Routes run by First and Wilfreda can be found on the South Yorkshire Route Planner 
https://tsy.yorkshiretravel.net/lts/#/travelInfo.  However, the new routes will not go live until the 
summer holidays, depending on Government guidelines. 
 
Many thanks.   
 
Regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mr M Allison 
Assistant Headteacher/ic of School Transport 
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